
 

 
 

Dear Patriot Partner, 

You are receiving this letter because your 4th grader has been invited to participate in our newest literacy 
initiative, a partnership with “Sweet Reads! A Literacy Initiative”. The Sweet Reads program was developed by 
Stephanie Pearson-Davis, Founder of “It Could Be Your Kid”, a registered 501(c)(3) organization with a mission 
to eradicate bullying and racism while increasing literacy. Through this partnership, we hope to encourage your 
child’s love of reading through great literature, FUN activities, and a peer space for additional engagement!  

Sweet Reads! is a literacy initiative that primarily provides books to children in grades 3-12 that are written by 
authors who identify as members of a racial or ethnic minority group. Sweet Reads is a layered initiative. In 
addition to providing Michelle Obama School with books, selected students will receive an opportunity to 
participate in a weekly 1 hour book club held each Friday afternoon, March 19 through May 28, 12:50-1:50PM. In 
the Friday book club, students will:  

● engage in a safe space (decompress and socialize purposefully with peers)  
● develop their capacity for social emotional intelligence  
● cultivate higher order thinking skills  
● increase literacy  
● improve self pride and self esteem  
● close the access gap  
● reduce truancy and interaction with school discipline  

Students who participate in the program will receive a Sweet Reads! kit that includes two novels and other 
goodies! This is an impactful program that we believe will provide great benefit to those who come each Friday. 
There is no commitment other than engagement and time. Once we receive your submitted consent form, we will 
contact you to schedule receipt of your Sweet Reads! kit. Feel free to contact me directly should you have any 
questions, 708-668-9610 or ​kfoster@sd163.com​.  

Please click here to provide consent via ​online form​.  

Rising to excellence,  

 

Kristin B. Foster, Principal  
Michelle Obama School of Technology and the Arts 
 
 
 
 
 

#REALPatriotsRise 

mailto:kfoster@sd163.com
https://forms.gle/Ejr3eFpkMmDRZxxh9
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